DEPARTMENT OF MICHIGAN

212 N. Verlinden Avenue
Lansing, Michigan 48915
(517) 371-4720 Fax (517) 371-2401

March 22, 2006

Congressman Mike Rogers

133 Cannon House Office Bldg

Washington, DC 20515

Re: Respect for America's Fallen Heroes Act

Dear Congressman Rogers:

The American Legion, Department of Michigan, and its 90,000+ Michigan members strongly
support your proposed Federal funeral protest bill. We have likewise extended our support to
State Representative Judy Emmons for her Funeral Protesting Legislation Co-Sponsorship in
Michigan..

Thank you for all you do for our Michigan veterans.

Sincerely, -

ﬁ' ’ mfcz)
John H. Skinner

State Commander

cc: Michael Williams, Legislative Chairman
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